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20th September, 2019 

Dear Parents,  

As part of our Shakespearean topic, we are looking at Macbeth. To make this topic more 
interesting and memorable, every year, we have organised for a professional theatre group to 
come into the school.  

The Young Shakespeare Company will be visiting us on Monday 28th October, 2019 for the 
afternoon. During the afternoon the children will watch and participate in a performance of 
Macbeth. Although it is expensive to bring in a real theatre group, we have had this company visit 
us every year, and without exception, it has always been an excellent and valuable learning 
experience.  

The cost of this performance will be £600 and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10.53 
per child. Because we received sufficient funds last year we were able to re book it for your 
children this year.  I appreciate this is a lot of money for an activity that takes place in school 
however it is so worthwhile. Unlike other ‘trips’, should we not receive enough funds the activity 
will still go ahead as we cannot cancel. Please give whatever you can towards this.  

Please could you log onto your child’s Eduspot account to add your voluntary contribution 
no later than Friday 11th October 2019. We hope you will agree this will be a fantastic learning 
opportunity for your child.  
 

Many thanks,  

 

 

Year 6 Class Teachers 
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